
 

We’re back for our 2024 KS1 Easter bonnet competition. 

This competition is open to all Early Years, Year 1, and Year 2 children. 

 

We’d like to invite the children to create their own Easter bonnet masterpiece. These can be 

hand made from scratch or can be a hat decorated in an Easter theme. 

The children are welcome to be as creative as they’d like. 

Each entry into the competition will be £1 and there will be prizes for the most creative 

bonnets across KS1. 

These wonderful creations will need to be brought into school by Wednesday 27th march . 

Entry money should be handed to their class teacher and all bonnets must be clearly 

labelled with your child’s name and class. 

Here are some ideas to get you started: 

      

We can’t wait to see all of your wonderful creations. 


